
 
 

    
 
 
 
            March 1, 2019 
 
 
Thomas M. Maveal, RRPT 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Wood Environment & Infrastructure Solutions, Inc. 
2275 Logos Ct, Ste A 
Grand Junction, CO 81505 
 
SUBJECT:  NOTIFICATION OF TERMINATION OF DECONTAMINATION AND 
                   DECOMMISSIONIONG ACTIVITIES LICENSE NUMBER 05-27748-01 
 
Dear Mr. Maveal, 
 
By letter dated January 7, 2019, you provided notification to this office that you had terminated 
activities at Installation Restoration Site 14 (IR-14) at the Marine Corps Air Ground Combat 
Center (MCAGCC), Twentynine Palms, California under the subject license of 05-27748-01.  
This notification was required by License Condition 19.   
 
No further actions regarding your notifications are required.  You can contact this office at    
(817) 200-1286 if you have any questions about this letter. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

       
        /RA/  

Latischa M. Hanson, M.Sc., Health Physicist 
                                                                       Materials Licensing and Inspection Branch 
 
 
Docket:  030-36204 
License: 05-27748-01 
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